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Georgia Power Company
ATTN: Mr. R. J. Kelly

Executive Vice President
P. O. Box 4545

L
Atlanta, GA 30302-

Gentlemen ~:
a

SUBJECT: REPORT NOS. 50-321/84-28 AND 50-366/84-28

Thank you for your response of September 12, 1984, to our Notice of Violation
issued on August 20, 1984, concerning activities conducted at your Hatch -
facility. We have evaluated your response and found that it meets the
requirements of 10 CFR 2.201.

Af ter careful review of the bases for your denial of the violation, we agree with
your position and have deleted it from our records as a violation.

We appreciate your cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely, .

Richard C. Lewis, Director
Division of Reactor Projects g -)-.

ac:-

cc: J. T. Beckham, Vice President and c3 r co
General Manager-Nuclear Operation 3 I;y

H. C. Nix, Site General Manager 46ro
NP. E. Fornel, Site QA Supervisor >m,

:p o m
bec: NRC Resident Inspector 15 5 nd

Hugh S. Jordan, Executive Secretary oo..

3,2Document Control Desk c:s
,State of Georgia g-.-
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